MITCHELL
COUNTY

NORTH CAROLINA

NOTICE

The Mitchell County Board of Commissioners will hold a special session on Monday, July
10, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the Commissioners” Conference Room, Administration Building,
located in Bakersville, NC 28705. The purpose of this meeting will be to hold a Public
Hearing for the Proposed Mitchell County Subdivision Ordinance and to hold a Public
Hearing for the Proposed Ordinance for the Recovery of Response and Cleanup Costs for
Hazardous Material Spills in Mitchell County. The Proposed Ordinances will be available
for viewing on the Mitchell County Website- www.mitchellcountync.gov and in the

Mitchell County Administration Building located at 26 Crimson Laurel Circle,
Bakersville, NC 28705. A copy may also be requested by email to the Mitchell County

Manager, Allen Cook, at manager@mitchellcountync.gov.
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